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Direct fax: (+41-22) 791 6535 

 
       Geneva, 22 January 2008 
 
 
Dear Friends, 

Following the mailing sent last week, I am happy to send you, herewith, the second package 
of documents for the upcoming WCC central committee meeting.  Enclosed you will find the 
following: 
 
1. GEN 03 The next WCC assembly: Towards an expanded space 
2. GEN 09 WCC Communication department: 5–year strategic plan (2009 – 2013) 
3. GEN 10 WCC Income development strategy 2008-2010 
4. GEN/PRO 05 Actions taken following the recommendations of the central committee 

2006 
5. GEN/PUB 03 Actions on public issues 
6. GEN/PRO 02 Reports of the consultative bodies for consideration by the programme 

committee 
7. GEN 02.1 Report of the general secretary, part I 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon here in Geneva at the central committee meeting next 
month. 
 
With best wishes, 

 
Catherine Christ-Taha 
Assistant to the General Secretary 


